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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2016 10:44 AM
To: 'sherryabl@comcast.net'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: 160021-E1 - Proposed FPL Rate Hike

Good morning Ms. Lindsey,  
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer correspondence for 
Docket No. 160021-EI. 
 
For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report: 
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-
florida_power___light_company.pdf. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: sherryabl@comcast.net [mailto:sherryabl@comcast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2016 10:41 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: 160021-E1 - Proposed FPL Rate Hike 
 
RE:  Proposed FPL Rate Hike, Docket Number 160021-E1 
 
My name is Sherry A. Lindsey and I reside at 7400 Key Deer Ct., Fort Myers, FL 33966 
 
I am a senior with a fixed income, so I have to watch every dollar I spend.   I have no say in who 
provides my electric power.  It is up to you to protect me and every other customer from a system that 
does not operate in our best interests, and a company that is providing unwarranted profit for its 
shareholders, many of whom are out of state, at our expense.  This increase would not help provide 
better service for FPL's customers.  It only perpetuates greed.  Please do not be a part of the 
problem.  Be a part of the solution.     Sherry Lindsey - Fort Myers FPL Customer  
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